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Comparative Animal Physiologist: One-Year Visiting Position at the
College of Wooster

The Biology Department invites applications for a full time one-year
position as Comparative Animal Physiologist beginning August 2017.
Duties will include teaching an introductory Biology course focused on
ecology, evolution, and organismal biology; a sophomore-level course in
biostatistics and experimental design; and an upper-level course in
comparative animal physiology. The successful candidate will also direct
undergraduate research in the College's required Independent Study
Program.
Applicants should have a PhD or anticipate completion by fall 2017, and
be eligible to work in the U.S.; postdoctoral research and/or teaching
experience preferred. The College of Wooster enrolls a diverse student
body (19% domestic students of color and 10% international students);
applicants should demonstrate their ability to work with diverse student
populations. Applicants should submit a curriculum vitae, statements of
research and teaching philosophy, unofficial transcripts, and three
letters of recommendation via Interfolio
(https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__apply.interfolio.com_39404&d=CwIF-g&c=Ngd-
ta5yRYsqeUsEDgxhcqsYYY1Xs5ogLxWPA_2Wlc4&r=e2OJ1azRFn8ihJzb2HxZT0AqoiqLvxfeeaTyN59ZLoI&m=u_yIpUNHILdill9fG_djyNhAeNrdYhpKuWLB5Mq45To&s=e1QIP11vEKB5wbfXQQL3zlqOCHUK2cDc7zikwesyuP0&e= 
). Questions about the position
should be directed to Dr. Laura Sirot, Chair of the Animal Physiology
Search Committee (biology@wooster.edu). Application materials should be
received by January 20, 2017 for full consideration.
The College of Wooster is an independent college of the liberal arts and
sciences with a commitment to excellence in undergraduate education. The
College values diversity, strives to attract qualified women and
minority candidates, and encourages individuals belonging to these
groups to apply. Wooster seeks to ensure diversity by its policy of
employing persons without regard to age, sex, color, race, creed,
religion, national origin, disability, veteran status, sexual
orientation, gender identity and expression, or political affiliation.
The College of Wooster is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action
Employer. Employment is subject to federal laws requiring verification
of identity and legal right to work in the United States as required by
the Immigration Reform and Control Act. The College of Wooster is a
drug-free workplace.


